Henriques, Roberta

From: McClue, Jonathan

Sent: 11 September 2020 18:01

To: Planning

Subject: 2020/3553/P Gondar Gardens - 5 storey Planning objection

Please upload objection to M3 and HPE/Trim.

Sent: 11 September 2020 17:43

Subject: Gondar Gardens - 5 storey Planning objection

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr McClue,

I’'m a resident of Gondar Gardens. Please take this email as a formal OBJECTION to the planning
permissions asked by a developer to build a 5 storey block in the area.

This project will endanger the natural beauty of the reservoir (home of dozens of birds species and other
animals) and will disrupt the tranquility of the area enormously.

Not to mention the acoustic pollution and The havoc caused by such a massive building site in a very quite
and beautiful area of West Hampstead.

Kind regards,
Manuela Festa

1D gondar gardens

Sent on the go from my iPhone



